
 

3/29/16 

 

Ms. C. Jordan 

Chair 

The Burnaby Heritage Commission 

 

Dear Colleen: 

 

With regrets I am resigning from the Heritage Commission.  I have sold my home in 

Burnaby and will be moving to Victoria. 

 

I enjoyed my time on the Commission and thank you for the opportunity to be a part of 

Heritage Burnaby. 

 

Good luck with future endeavors although with the capable management of the Council 

of the City of Burnaby and its planning department I’m certain that the history of the City 

will be protected and displayed for all to see via digital information or in an original 

location. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Margaret Bell 

 


